
Parents of Addicted Loved Ones is a support group of 
parents helping parents for addiction education and support, 
at no charge. Please join us on Mondays from 7-8:30pm in 
the Chapel. For more information, please contact Trish 

Karpurk at tkarpurk@cclphoenix.org or 602-955-4830 X 1005. You are not 
! 

 
Receiving Knowledge and Discretion 

 
Proverbs 1:1-4 (NIV) 
1 The proverbs of Solomon son of David, king of Israel:2 for gaining wisdom and  
instruction; for understanding words of insight; 3 for receiving instruction in prudent 
behavior, doing what is right and just and fair; 4 for giving prudence to those who are 
simple, knowledge and discretion to the young— 
 

Pretending 
 
Proverbs 13:7 (NIV) 
7 One person pretends to be rich, yet has nothing; another pretends to be poor, yet 
has great wealth.  
 

Source of praise 
 

Proverbs 27:2 (NIV) 
2 Let someone else praise you, and not your own mouth; an outsider, and not your 
own lips.  
 

Companions 
 

Proverbs 13:20 (NIV) 
20 Walk with the wise and become wise, for a companion of fools suffers harm.  
 
 

Activity 
 

Proverbs 21:5 (NIV) 
5 The plans of the diligent lead to profit as surely as haste leads to poverty.  
 
 

Words 
 

Proverbs 13:3 (NIV) 
3 Those who guard their lips preserve their lives, but those who speak rashly will 
come to ruin.  
 

Heart 
 
Proverbs 4:23 (NIV) 
23 Above all else, guard your heart, for everything you do flows from it.  
 

Trust 
 
Proverbs 3:5-6 (NIV) 
5 Trust in the L඗කඌ with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding; 
6 in all your ways submit to him, and he will make your paths straight.  

Christ Cares for Kids! CC4K will continue to be open for the 
summer months, every Monday evening from 4:30-7:30pm and 
every Wednesday from 9am-12pm. Please consider how you can 
help this growing ministry. We are in need of gently used children’s 
clothing up to size 6, healthy snacks, as well as size 5 diapers. For 

more information, email Trish Karpurk at tkarpurk@cclphoenix.org. Thanks! 

Our Young Adult Ministry (Y.A.M.) will continue to meet 
through the summer on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of the month! 
Join us in the Upper Room—bring your own dinner and 
hangout at 6pm; Bible study is from 6:30-8:00pm. We are             
finishing the book of Ecclesiastes and will start a new study 

soon! If you are in your 20’s or 30’s, join us! Contact cclphxyam@gmail.com 
or find us on Facebook. 

MOPS/MOMSnext! Here at MOPS/MOMSnext we are on a      
mission to celebrate motherhood. We build circles of women who 
love each other like family, because being a mom is beautiful and 
hard, and finding hope in the midst of this journey is life-giving. 
MOPS/MOMSnext are ways to connect with women who have 

your back, dry your tears and call you to new adventures. Our MOPS                 
programs are for all moms from pregnancy through the elementary years. 
MOPS is for moms of little ones: pregnancy through preschool/age 5. 
MOMSnext is for moms of elementary kids: K – 8th grade. We will have 
great speakers with relevant topics, breakfast, coffee and childcare. What 
more could you want? This is motherhood, and together we can change the 
world in all the best ways. Learn more and sign up by visiting our website at  
www.cclphoenix.org. #thisismotherhood 

Ascension Day Service: Holy Cross Lutheran Church will celebrate  
Ascension Day with a special service at 10:30am on Thurs., May 30.        
Anyone who wishes to attend is welcome. A light lunch will be served after 
the service. Pastor Brian Murphy. 3110 N Hayden Rd, Scottsdale, AZ 
85251. 

Save the Date! Valley Lutheran High School Delegate Meeting 
on Sun., June 2 at 2pm at VLHS Campus.  

Welcome Our New Members! On April 28, we welcomed 6 
new members and are grateful to God for them being in this            
community. Help us welcome them. Jacqueline Babitzke’s favorite 
hobbies are singing and reading. She is married to Edward, who 
joined the church in January, and have been married for 17 years. 
Elizabeth “Liz” Lechliter has a multicultural family and loves art 

and children. Keep an eye out for information on our other new members in 
the coming weeks.  

Weekly Worship Services  

 
 

Saturday (Contemporary)   5:00pm 
Sunday (TradiƟonal)            8:00am & 10:45am 
Sunday (Contemporary)     8:30am & 10:30am 
Sunday (Spanish) 12:30pm 
Sunday Night Church 5:00pm 

3901 E. Indian School Rd. 
Phoenix, AZ 85018 

602.955.4830 
www.cclphoenix.org 

It’s that time again! Summer Camp will be starting and we 
need your help! Looking to get rid of paint, stickers,               
supplies, prizes? Pastor Jeff will take it all! Anything that can be 
used for arts and crafts is what we are looking for! Please drop 

items off at the Welcome Center or church office. Thank you! 

CC-L Summer Camp is May 28-July 26! Join us! There is still availability. 
The cost is only $150/week. We have theme based weeks, with plenty of             
activities, Bible study, and bounce houses too! Visit our website for the                    
information and registration forms, or pick up a form in the church office. CIT 
and Counselor applications can be found online as well. Contact Suzanne     
Olmos (solmos@cclphoenix.org) with questions.  

Student Pastor Jeff Tucker and his wife Summer will be             
joining us next year. We are still looking for possible rental or 
housing situations to help them feel at home here. If you have any 
suggestions, or useable homes or apartments, please contact                
Pastor Jeff at jschrank@cclphoenix.org. Thank you! 

Tomorrow Night at 7pm in the Arizona Room Pastor Jeff is having one 
last Bible Study Class until after summer. What do we say? In a world 
that struggles with the sanctity of life and sanctity of marriage, how do we as 
Christians respond in a clear and Biblical way? Please join Pastor as he 
shares Biblical truths on these subjects. No need to RSVP.  

Funky Food Fight! It’s time for our Third Annual Youth Funky Food Fight to 
kick off the summer! Come ready to be messy. There will be powdered-sugar-
tag, extreme egg toss and ultimate food dodge-ball throw down. Worship starts 
at 5pm, competition starts at 5:45pm, and clean-up is at 7:30pm! NEW THIS 
YEAR: High School! Check for your grade’s day and plan appropriately—5th

-8th Grade is Sun., June 2, 9th-12th grade is Tues., June 4! 

Messy Food Games! 3rd/4th grade are invited to kick off the summer with a 
toned-down version of our Funky Food Fight. On Sun., June 2 from 12-2pm. 
We’ll start with devotions, ground rules, and snack at 12pm, then games will 
start at 12:45pm. Clean up is at 1:45pm! Come ready to be messy and bring 
a friend! 

Do you care for children of friends or family in your home? 
Join us for a FREE Child Care Provider Certification training 
through Arizona Kith and Kin Project. Group will meet Mondays 
and Wednesdays from 6-8pm. Wed., May 29-Wed., June 26. 

Training, support, school readiness materials and safety equipment are 
available at no cost. RSVP at wendoly@cuaz.org or 602-410-1715.  



Total Worship AƩendance    
May 6—May 12, 2019     1,123 
May 5—May 11, 2019           64   Jail/Prison 

May 19 — May 26, 2019 
 

TODAY        
  8:00 AM    TradiƟonal Worship 
  8:30 AM Contemporary Worship 
  9:40 AM CreaƟon Bible Study 
  9:45 AM Financial Peace University 
10:30 AM Contemporary Worship 
10:45 AM TradiƟonal Worship Service  
12:30 PM Misa en Español   
  4:00 PM CLS 8th Grade GraduaƟon 
 

Monday  
  4:30 PM Christ Cares for Kids  
  7:00 PM  PALS MeeƟng 
  7:00 PM Pastor Jeff Bible Study Class 
           

Tuesday  
  6:30 AM Men’s Bible Study 
  6:00 PM Grief Support Group 
  6:30 PM YAM Bible Study 
  7:00 PM Stephen Ministry Supervision 
                                         

Wednesday   
  9:00 AM Christ Cares 4 Kids 
                

Thursday      
  6:30 AM Men’s Bible Study 
  5:45 PM Celebrate Recovery 
  6:00 PM Caregiver Support Group 
           

Friday   
    

Saturday   
  7:00 AM  Men’s Bible Study 
  5:00 PM  Contemporary Service 
          

Sunday         
  8:00 AM    TradiƟonal Worship 
  8:30 AM Contemporary Worship 
10:30 AM Contemporary Worship 
10:45 AM TradiƟonal Worship Service  
12:30 PM Misa en Español  

ContribuƟons   05/05  Actual        Budgeted  
Last Week     $42,381                $33,855   
FYTD                   $1,560,647          $1,643,475 
Capital Improvement Fund FYTD       
     $10,728               $32,200  
 

Parking Lot Project 
Funds Raised   $365,156     Needed $450,000 

If you have a prayer request please connect with 
Beverly Rasmussen at 602.992.2147 or email 
bevarasmussn@gmail.com. 

Our Church Community 
*Persecuted ChrisƟans throughout the world 
*LCMS and CC‐L Leadership 
*Altar Guild 
*Women’s Ministry 
*Christ Cares Ministries 
*Sunday School 
*College Students 
*Lutheran Hour Ministries 
*Persons suffering from depression 
*Praise and thanksgiving to God, in honor of 
the Christ Lutheran School 8th grade class 
who will be graduaƟng today 

Sarah Alcock 
Karen Bear 
Denise Bauer 
David Bragg 
Monika Butzbach 
Jeanie Dannheim 
Marie Davis 
Marilyn Davis 
Bob EllioƩ 
Lyle Fajen 
Helen Genuit 
Susana Guido 
Brian Herndon 
Dick Herkert 
Ray Jivery 
Dorothy Lauten 
Erin Loher 
Art McKinn 

Ardyth O’Hair 
Bea Olsen 
Jon PaƩon 
Alice Peel 
Beverly Rasmussen 
George Regas 
Marty Reith 
Brent Ringle 
Dorothy Roth 
Mary Ann Schaff 
Jan Schirtzinger 
Lois Sikorski 
Barbara Small 
Brie Spencer 
Dick Steinke 
Marjorie Tardiff 
Wally Voight 
All Shut‐in members 

Our NaƟon and the World 
*Peace through Christ in our world 
*Our President and government leaders 
*ProtecƟon for our Armed Forces & First 

Responders 

This Week Prayers 

Altar Flowers  
To place flowers on the  

altar, please sign up at the 
Information Center on  

Sundays or in the office  
during the week. 

CLS Graduation! You are invited to join us for the           
graduation ceremony honoring our 8th Grade Graduates              
today, May 19 at 4pm in the gym. There will be a              
reception following the worship and graduation                  
ceremony on the patio.   
  
 
Last Day of School: The last day of school for all                
students Preschool-7th grade is Wed., May 22nd.           
Dismissal is at 11:30am. There are no aftercare              

services on the last day. 
  
 
CLS Thank You! As we near the near the end of another school year, we 
want to thank the entire congregation for your support of all of our teachers, 
staff, students, and school families during this school year. God has surely 
blessed our 64th academic year and opportunity for ministry. This year,            
students and faculty were reminded through our school verse (Psalm 33:4) 
of God’s faithfulness, “The word of the Lord is right and true, He is faithful in 
all He does.” Thank you for your continued prayers this summer for our 
families and teachers while they are away, and for prayers for all the new 
families that will be joining our community in August. 
 
 
Tuition Tax Credit Thanks: We want to thank you for your very                   
generous donations towards the Christ Lutheran School Tuition                        
Organization (CLSTO) scholarship fund for calendar year 2018. We are 
thankful for your donations that will be used for making awards to help           
enable qualifying students to receive a Christian education in a Lutheran 
school! Your generosity truly makes a difference in the lives of so many 
children and families—you are making a life changing gift!   

1. Nursery care is available from 8am-noon for 
children ages 6 months-3 years old in the  
Nursery at the top of the stairs in the Christian 
Life Center. 
2. Please fill out a Welcome Card and place it 
in the offering or give it to an usher. Prayer  
requests can be shared on the back of the card. 
3. Large print bulletins and hearing enhancers 

are available for persons needing assistance in the 8am and 10:45am services.  
4. Sanctuary Pew Cushions are available in the Narthex. Pick one up and return 
it after the service. 
5. Visit the Welcome Center on the patio for information about how we can serve 
you! 

Cross Town meets in the nursery during the sermon at the 8:30am and 
10:30am services and is for children in Preschool – 3rd grade. Children will 
be brought back to the service after the sermon. Sunday School helps to build 
a foundation of faith for young children, and creates conversation           
starters as you grow your faith at home with your family. Preschool 
(starting at age 3½) and Kindergarten meet in Room 12. 1st-3rd Grade meet in 
Room 14. 4th-6th grade meet in Room 16, with the option of joining “Youth  
Bible Study,” in the Camelback Room in Grade 6. Sunday School meets every 
week from 9:40-10:25am. We hope to see your children there!  

BulleƟn request deadline: Tuesdays at noon  

AAM Bible Study on Exodus is led by Pastor Dave every      
Wednesday is on summer break until September. AAM                    
culminating event is Bingo with the 5th graders this Tues., May 
21, from 9:30-10:30am. If you have questions, please contact 
Terry or Sandie Ruehs at 602-971-3788.  

Colossians: Jesus First 
(Gym) Pastor Jeff Schrank 
1 Peter  
(Chapel) Pastor Dave Schmidt  

Special Ed. Class   
(Phoenix Room)  Lucinda Glenn 
Youth Bible Study 
(Camelback Room) Kyle Bennett 

Weekly Men’s Bible Studies Tuesdays and Thursdays at 
6:30am and Saturdays at 7am at Christ Church. Email Pastor Dave 
at dschmidt@cclphoenix.org for more information. 

LWML: Donate 25 cents to your Mite Box for every Mother’s 
Day card you sent, 50 cents for every one you received!  

Caregiver’s Support meets every Thursday evening from 6-
8pm at Christ Cares Ministries, 4018 N. 40th Street. If you are a 
hands on care-giver of a loved one or helping parents in transition, 
this is the group for you. We meet weekly to listen, support,              
encourage, spend time in God’s word and pray for one another. 

Contact Kay Siebert with questions at kay.siebert@christcaresclinic.org. 

We love and appreciate Ron Harman! If you would like to 
send notes of encouragement and hope to our dear friend, please 
mail them to Morning Star, 3200 E. Glenrosa Ave., AZ 85018. You 
may also drop them off at the Welcome Center.  

Calling all Bingo players! Inviting all seniors, grandparents, and 
elderly neighbors in our congregation to our 4th Annual FREE “Bingo 
Party”, planned and hosted by the 5th graders THIS Tues., May 21 from 
9:30-10:30am. We will meet in the Canyon Room on CCL’s campus 
to play bingo, win prizes, eat snacks, and enjoy each other’s company at 

this special event! The students are very excited about this because they’ve 
planned all the details! Feel free to invite any seniors you know who might want to 
join us. All are welcome. Please RSVP with Megan Gotshall at                                   
mgotshall@cclphoenix.org so we make sure we have enough supplies. 

Sunday School Ends Today for the Summer!  
We will resume after Labor Day. 

Reminder! There Is No Weekly Youth Group During Summer.  


